Comments for Planning Application 20/00067/TPO

Application Summary

Application Number: 20/00067/TPO

Address: Marihilt Copse Mansbridge Road Southampton
Proposal: Tree Works

Case Officer: Gary Claydon-Bone

Customer Details
Name: Mr Oliver Buck

Address: — Wide Lane, Southampton SO18 2NL

Comment Details
Commenter Type: Other
Stance: Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application
Comment Reasons:

- Affect on Wildlife

- Affecting Conservation Area

- Good Design

- In keeping with Conservation Area

- Loss of Trees

- Overdelopment

- Overshadowing
Comment:Managing trees and felling where necessary is an essential aspect of any woodland
management plan.

The trees in this application have been deemed unsafe and if people wish to continue to enjoy
access to the area it is reasonable for the owners to protect themselves and those accessing the
site from harm by undertaking remedial works where the need is identified.

More trees will be planted than affected, the public will continue to enjoy access to the area,
wildlife can continue to make it home. This is not an application to destroy woodland rather
manage and preserve it for people to enjoy safely, the woodland will remain woodland.

The application should be viewed on its own merit, for the safety of those using the woodland and
those currently flying over it. The expansion plans of the airport are irrelevant with regards to this
application as the work needs to be carried out whatever the outcome of the expansion planning
decision.




